
 / Opportunities

Charlotte Department of Transportation / Commodities & Goods

LED Traffic Sign Modules

The Charlotte Department of Transportation is seeking a new contract to purchase LED-based
traffic signals modules to replace or upgrades existing signal lights at selected intersections. All
Products and component parts furnished under the Contract shall be new, shall comply with the
specifications and terms and conditions.

Details
Posting Number 2025-Q2(Apr-Jun)-CDT-18389
Anticipated Posting Date 2025-06-26
Commodity Code(s): 55000, 55079, 55085, 55088, 55089, 55096, 55750

Requirements Last Updated: 07/09/25

Estimated Total Value

The total project value is anticipated to be:

Contract Term

The term of the project is anticipated to be:

For Questions, Contact:
Latisha Grice
Procurement Officer

latisha.grice@charlottenc.gov

mailto:latisha.grice@charlottenc.gov

